
January 8, 2003

Dear NWTPA Club Members & Friends, 

Happy New Years! This letter is to inform you of our Annual Meeting. The meeting will be held on 
February 8, 2003 at Izzy’s Pizza in Beaverton.  We welcome your input on agenda items, so if you 
have anything to add please contact me prior to the meeting or bring your ideas to the meeting. 

Meeting: NWTPA Annual Club Meeting
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2003
Time: 12:00pm (Come early and eat lunch so we don’t have to pay for the meeting room) 
Location: Izzy’s Pizza

11900 SW Broadway
Beaverton, OR 
503.646.1871

Meeting Agenda: 

• Old Business
• Secretary/Treasure Report
• President Report 
• Nomination of President 
• Nomination of Secretary/Treasure
• Review Safety  & Pull Committee
• Review/Discussion on 5-mph pulling speed rule
• Discuss Pulling Schedule

While Cindy and I have enjoyed the past year and positive comments, we will not be seeking a 
second term as President and Secretary/Treasurer. We have not come to this decision easily but 
feel that with all that is going on in our work and home lives it’s necessary to maintain our sanity.  

We encourage you to volunteer for one of these officers’ positions and try your hand at running the 
ship. I think you’ll find that when push comes to shove our club members are pretty willing to help 
out when asked; at least we have found that to be the case and we have appreciated it. We will be 
glad to work with the new officers to make the transition a painless one. 

If you want to know what is involved in these positions give us a call or we will be glad to answer 
any questions you may have at the meeting.  Remember this is your club too and we want to here 
from you.

Lastly we need new members, so bring a friend and sign them up! It’s also time for your annual 
membership dues ($15.00), please mail your check today or pay at the meeting. 

See you at the meeting,

Dane

NWTPA
8755 SW 165th Ave.
Beaverton, OR  97007
P: 503.848.2622


